Motions passed at the Nov 7, 2008 Faculty Senate Meeting.

1. Motion Passed: Kenneth Barber (Senator, NSM) was nominated for the Senate Secretary position; he accepted and the motion to approve his selection as Senate Secretary was carried by vote. 
2. Motion Passed: The EPC recommended the following changes to the PHY 106 course be accepted, including a new title (PHY 106- Introduction to Physical Geology), a new course description, and its approval it as a new General Education course. The EPC also recommended the approval of a new Biology Department course, BIOL 121- Biological Diversity. Chuck Smith moved to accept both of the EPC October 2008 recommendations; John Richards seconded the motion, which was carried by vote.
3. Motion Passed: The WVSU Faculty Senate should join with the WSU Student Government, the American Federation of Teachers (AFT) and the local citizen’s group “People Concerned about MIC (Methyl IsoCyanide)” to address (1) the issues of accountability of the Bayer Plant concerning the occurrences of chemical leaks, discharges and operating disasters, (2) the need for adequate Shelter-in-Place procedures and (3) the discussion of  educational issues related to our community’s safety.  The motion was made by Dr. John Richards; was seconded by Michael Lewis; and was carried by vote.
4. Motion Passed: The Executive Committee should meet with Dr. Carter, Dr. Byers and the college Deans to explore options for a better way to administer the evaluation of the transcripts of all transfer students. The motion was carried by vote.
5. Motion Passed: The Research Committee shall review and modify a request that a Teaching/Research position be created with some release time from a full teaching load, such that the faculty member holding the position would be engaged in directed writing and writing publication activities for the purpose of elevating the profile of writing and written publications from the WVSU faculty. The motion was carried by vote.
